
 

Notice of Public Hearings 
 

 

The City of Fulshear, Texas City Council will hold two Public Hearings on Tuesday, February 19, 2019 at 7:00 

p.m.   The hearings will be held at the Irene Stern Center located at 6920 Katy Fulshear Road, at which time 

they will consider the adoption of the following: 

 

• City of Fulshear Parks & Pathways Master Plan. 

• City of Fulshear Livable Centers Study Plan. 

 

Copies of the proposed plans will be on file with the City Secretary at the City of Fulshear City Hall located at 

30603 FM 1093 Fulshear, Texas 77441 on Monday through Thursdays from 8:00 a.m. to 5 p.m. and Fridays 

from 8:00 a.m. to 3 p.m. in the City Secretary's office for all interested parties prior to said hearing. 

All interested parties may appear at the Public Hearings and be heard with respect to the adoption of the 

above-referenced plans.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this request please call the City Secretary's office at 281 -346-1796. 

 

 

Posted: February 1, 2019 


